
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 

 
     January 6, 2015 
 
 
 
     Re:  Gillette Street Lift Station 3rd Pump and 
       Control Installation 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Gillette Street Lift Station 3rd Pump and 
Control Installation Project: 
 
 
KISH & SONS ELECTRIC, INC.   $422,900.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Winona Mechanical, Inc.    $437,500.00 
Winona, Minnesota 
 
Wapasha Construction Company, Inc.  $469,000.00 
Winona, Minnesota 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Gillette Street Lift Station 3rd Pump and Control Installation 
project is $410,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Kish & Sons Electric, Inc. in the 
amount of $422,900.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


